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Change of ASX Code – amendment to date of effect 

 

Oceania Capital Partners Limited (OCP) (formerly Allco Equity Partners Limited (ASX: AEP)) advises that 
the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) has this afternoon advised of an amendment to the date from 
which the Company’s shares will trade under the code “OCP”. 

The change of code to “OCP” will take effect from Tuesday 7 July 2009, being 2 business days after the 
Record Date for the return of capital. The ASX has advised that system processing requirements do not 
permit the change of code to occur before this date. 

The announcement made earlier today about the timing of the change of ASX code should be disregarded. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

David Neufeld 
Company Secretary 

 

 

 


